
Construction  
Activity Notice 

 

The Hyannis Transportation Center is preparing to improve our site to better 
serve our patrons.  The CCRTA will be providing regular updates of any alternate 
pedestrian and/or bus patterns on our website and social media, as well as 
posted signs throughout the Hyannis Transportation Center property.   
 
Dates:  Week of January 14, 2019 
 
Work Hours: Work activity will occur in the hours covering 7 AM to 7 PM. 
 
Work Activity: Beginning with the week of January 14, 2019, Phase 1 of the 
Hyannis Transportation Center construction activity will begin with the 
installation of a temporary construction fence and temporary path in the area 
directly to the north of the Gate 9A and 9B bus passenger loading area.  The 
Gate 10 (Sandwich Line), we be relocated to the west side of the Hyannis 
Transportation Center terminal on Transportation Avenue (signage will be 
posted).  There will also be tree removal activities taking place in the 
construction and bus circle area. 
 
Impact to Riders: Phase 1 of the Hyannis Transportation Center construction 
activity will have minimal impact to pedestrian or bus traffic.  Any disruptions 
that may arise from this phase of the construction project will be posted and 
communicated through the CCRTA Information Booth public announcements.   
 

 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to: 
Scott Swiniarski, Facilities Manager 

Cape Cod Regional Transit Authority 
508-775-8504 

sswiniarski@capecodrta.org 


